
 

 

PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO:  All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Mike Godbout, Director of Plant Services 
  
DATE: 2023-08-14 
  
SUBJECT: Planned Medical Air Shutdown 
 

 

There will be a planned medical gas shutdown on Tuesday, August 
15th starting at 9:00 am for a duration of approximately two (2) 
days. This is required for the Surgical Day Care project in order to 
start up a new medical air unit (skid) which will be replacing the 
existing one.  
 
Oxygen, and Medical Vacuum will not be affected throughout the 
Hospital during this time. 
 
Nitrous Oxide will not be available on LDRP during this timeframe. 
 
The two-day duration is to allow for air sampling and analysis which is 
done remotely before the system can be switched over. 
 
Contingency plans have been developed and will be in place for the 
duration of the shutdown.  If any issues come up during the 
shutdown, please contact on-call maintenance at (613) 639-1486.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns prior to the shutdown, please 
contact your department Manager. 
 
Thank you. 


